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Dear Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club  members 
 
Thanks to all of you who came along to the 
Christingle service at the beginning 
of February in Wickhambrook 
church.   We had a lovely service 
with lots of activities making 
Christingles, singing songs and 
having lots of fun.  (church can be 
fun if we come along and give it a 
try!) 
Most importantly all the money we 
raised (£234)  was sent to the Children’s Society for 
their work with children and young people in many 
parts of the country.  A wonderful fund raising effort 
and a great evening.  Thank you! 
 

The next Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club  is on Sunday 4th 

March at 9.15am in the Benefice Hall.  Lots of 
activities are being planned as this letter is being 
written.  We hope you can come along and join in 
the fun. 
 
Father Ian had a lovely surprise email the other 
day from two of our members who have moved 
to the United States.   
 
Hello all! 

We are having a good time here in the U.S.A. 

but miss coming to Church and  

JAM club loads. 

Here's a riddle for you all....... 

What's yours but others use it more than you 

do????? 

Answer: Your Name!!!!! 

hope you are having fun 

love from 

Mackenzie & Harriet 
 
Father Ian wrote back an email to them and said he 

would share their email in the Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club  

newsletter with you all and then send them a copy 
(He has done this already!) 

We miss Mackenzie and Harriet at Jam Jam Jam Jam 

Club Club Club Club   but are glad they have settled and are 

happy in their new home. 
 
More news now.   You may have heard by now theat More news now.   You may have heard by now theat More news now.   You may have heard by now theat More news now.   You may have heard by now theat 

Father Ian and Angela are moving to a new parish Father Ian and Angela are moving to a new parish Father Ian and Angela are moving to a new parish Father Ian and Angela are moving to a new parish 

during the May halfduring the May halfduring the May halfduring the May half----term break!  Father Ian has been term break!  Father Ian has been term break!  Father Ian has been term break!  Father Ian has been 

asked to be the Rector (the Vicar) of Haverhill & asked to be the Rector (the Vicar) of Haverhill & asked to be the Rector (the Vicar) of Haverhill & asked to be the Rector (the Vicar) of Haverhill & 

Withersfield.  Not far away so they can still keep in Withersfield.  Not far away so they can still keep in Withersfield.  Not far away so they can still keep in Withersfield.  Not far away so they can still keep in 

touch with all the friends they have made.   Father Ian touch with all the friends they have made.   Father Ian touch with all the friends they have made.   Father Ian touch with all the friends they have made.   Father Ian 

will still be involved with the school at will still be involved with the school at will still be involved with the school at will still be involved with the school at 

Wickhambrook as Governor and taking assemblies Wickhambrook as Governor and taking assemblies Wickhambrook as Governor and taking assemblies Wickhambrook as Governor and taking assemblies 

until a new Vicar comes.   until a new Vicar comes.   until a new Vicar comes.   until a new Vicar comes.       

 
Don't forget Mothering 

Sunday on Sunday 18th 

March   Why not bring 

your Mummy (and 

D a d d y  a n d 

Grandparents  and 

anyone else) along to 

the family service at Wickhambrook Church at 

9.30 am    It is a short child friendly service 

taken by Paul Bevan (Elizabeth's Daddy)  It 

lasts about 1/2 hour and afterwards we have 

drinks and chocolate biscuits in the church 

room but best of all we will be making posies 

during the service to give to everyone in 

church.  Why not come 

along and make one extra 

special posy for your 

Mummy to say thank you 

for all the wonderful 

things she does for you.  

Hope to see you there. 

 

Jackie 


